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Monthly Newsletter – May 2025 
 

Dear Families, 

The end of the preschool year is just around the corner! It has been 

our joy to share this year with your families. The children have grown 

in many ways since the fall! We are honored that you entrusted us with 

your child’s learning experiences. Many end the year activities will be 

happening in May. Remember to check your child’s folder daily for 

news; announcements and permission forms.  

Many thanks for your support and donations during the year. Our 

program is successful because of you! 

May your summer be safe and exciting! God be with you! 

 
 

Join Us for Our End of Year Programs 

Family Celebration – 3’s Classes 
Thursday, May 15 – 6:00 p.m. 

 

Graduation – Miss Amy’s 4’s Class  

Thursday, May 15 – 7:00 p.m. 

 

Graduation – Miss Tonya’s Classes  

Friday, May 16… 
       Morning Class – 6:00 p.m. 

       Afternoon Class – 7:00 p.m. 
 

Weather permitting, we will have refreshments in the front lawn after 

ceremonies. Please arrive no earlier than 10 minutes before your child’s 

class scheduled time.  

 

Trike-A-Thon 

The children will learn bike safety this month while 

collecting donations for the children of St. Jude!  

Donations are appreciated and optional. Thank you to 

those that donate to St. Jude, donations are due by 

May 9. 

   

 

 

 

  Upcoming Dates 
 

May 7 – 4’s to Aullwood Farm 

May 12 & 13 – Field Days 

   May 15 – Last Day 3’s Classes 

                    Walk to What’s the Scoop 

                    Family Celebration 3’s  

                    Miss Amy’s class Grad. 

May 16 – Last Day 4’s Classes 

                 Walk to What’s the Scoop 

                 Miss Tonya classes Grad. 

Planning Ahead  
 

May 19 – SUMMER VACATION BEGINS 

Aug. 18 & 19 – Handbook Review 

Aug. 20 & 21 – Classroom Visits 

Aug. 25 & 26 – First Class Days! 

 
 

To our preschoolers who are 

graduating…Congratulations! 
 

Best wishes as you move to 

kindergarten in the fall. We look 

forward to watching you grow into 

SUPER LEARNERS! We will miss you! 

 

To our preschoolers returning…  

Summer Packets containing 

info for next year will be mailed 

in July! 

 
 

Absent? 
 

If your child will be absent from 

preschool, please call or send an 

email to the preschool. Thanks! 

Registration for 2025-2026 

We have openings in our 3’s 

afternoon class and 4’s morning and 

afternoon classes! Visit 

www.brookvilleCUMC.org for 

registration information. 

 

 

http://www.brookvillecumc.org/
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Reminders 

 

• Per Preschool Policy; Monthly Tuition must be current for children to participate in Graduation/Family 

Celebration.  Please contact preschool treasurer with any tuition questions. 

 

• Families are reminded to please wait until all cars have been unloaded/loaded before coming to the 

glass doors to drop off and pick up children. This is for the safety of all.   

 

• Check folders daily! 

 

• If you misplace classroom calendars or snack calendars, they can be found on the church website 

www.brookvillecumc.org 

 

• Please call or send an email, 937-833-6691 or community preschool71@gmail.com, if your child will be 

absent from preschool.  

 

http://www.brookvillecumc.org/
mailto:preschool71@gmail.com

